
BUILDING GREAT NEIGHBOURHOODSBannerman, Fraser, Kirkness

Construction is coming to Bannerman, 
Fraser and Kirkness alleys in 2023!

Alley renewal includes:

+	 Reconstructing your alley with a new base and hard surface

+	 Improving surface drainage, where possible

+	 Pruning trees/shrubs as necessary ahead of construction

+	 Replacing material between the alley and property line with 
the same material that was removed during construction

In 2018, the City of Edmonton approved an Alley Renewal 
program to address the poor condition of its nearly 1,200 
kilometers of alleys. This long-term plan will improve alleys 
city-wide over the next 25 years.

Construction
Alley renewal construction will take place from May to  
October 2023. Once construction starts in your alley, it will  
not be accessible for about four weeks. During this time, 
parking and waste collection will move to the front street.

Thank you
For more information visit edmonton.ca/ 
BannermanFraserKirkness or call 311
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Public Information  
Drop-in Event
6:30 - 8:00 p.m.
Bannerman Community Hall
14034 23 Street

Alley Renewal is funded by a city-wide Neighbourhood 
Renewal Tax Levy, which means no additional cost for 
homeowners.

Join us at our Public Information Drop-in Event to learn more!
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